
 

 

Dear School Families 

 

One week to go before we can enjoy the Easter holidays and fingers crossed some sunshine. The children have had 

wonderful term and embraced all of their learning. I walk around the school on a daily basis and I am always impressed by 

the children’s level of engagement and behaviour. 

 

Red Nose Day 

A fun day was had by all, and the children looked fabulous in red.  They shared their jokes in class and two children who had 

been in Mrs Ludington’s comedy club shared their jokes in assembly.  

Bunny – What did the rabbit use to propose to his girlfriend?            A twenty-four ‘carat’ gold ring. 

James – How did the student feel when he learnt about electricity?    Totally SHOCKED! 

We raised a grand total of £85, so a big thank you to everyone who contributed. 

 

World Down Syndrome Day – Thursday March 21
st 

 
Mr Leach delivered an assembly in each Key Stage yesterday where the children were given 

the opportunity to discuss Down Syndrome and the children also learnt some key Makaton 

signs such as, I want more please, help, hello and thank you. In Key Stage 1 the children 

listened to a story about a little girl with Down Syndrome and life in school called, ‘This is 

Ella’, by Krista Ewert. Both assemblies finished with singing and signing to a Makaton version 

of, ‘what a wonderful World.’  Please continue to send in your sunflower pictures we would 

love to see their progress.                                                                                                       Alaya and Max’s sunflowers.  

 

 

Project Gallery – Thursday 28
th
 March 

I have seen some amazing projects being brought in to school today, from models to posters, menus to helmets. I am very 

much looking forward to seeing the final showcase on Thursday 28
th
 March, this will be held in the hall from 2.30pm 

onwards. Once you have enjoyed looking at the wonderful work that your children have created, you may take your 

child/ren home. 

 

Year 3 and 4 performance - The Tale of the Three Trees - Wednesday 27
th
 March at 2pm in the church. 

Year 3 and 4 are looking forward to their performance in the church on Wednesday afternoon at 2pm. We look forward to 

welcoming the families of the children in that class into church. 

 

During the assemblies we have been looking at the British Values, so far, we have learnt about, Individual Liberty and Rule of 

Law. I wonder if your children can remember what they are and what they mean? 

 

Our Week 

Little Eagles – Tommie had lots of fun ice painting. 

Class 1 – Isaac liked making ice lollies for the caterpillar party. 

Class 2 – Zack has enjoyed making healthy snacks as part of our PSHE learning. 

Class 3 – Daniel really liked finding the area of shapes in maths. 

Class 4 – Robyn has exercised liberty by choosing how to end a story. 

 

Best wishes,  

Wendy Daley  
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